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Invitation For Bid:  IFB-04-ENG-2024 
 
Project: Deep Wells D-17, Y-15 and M-4 GAC System for Dieldrin Treatment 

Construction, GWA Project No. 12404 
 
Addendum No.:  01 
 
Date:    March 10, 2025  
 
 
All Potential Bidders: 
 
This addendum is issued to modify the previously issued bid documents and/or given for informational 
purposes, and is hereby made a part of the bid documents. Failure to acknowledge receipt of this 
addendum shall be grounds for the bidder’s disqualification and rejection of the bidder’s proposal. 
 
        

1. SECTION 00100 – Invitation for Bids  
 

INVITATION FOR BID 

IFB-04-ENG-2024 
GWA Project No. 12404 

 
The GUAM WATERWORKS AUTHORITY will receive sealed bids for Deep Wells D-17, Y-15 
and M-4 GAC System for Dieldrin Treatment Construction Project; GWA Project No. 12404. 

 

A correction to the GWA Project No. has been made to now read as follows: 

INVITATION FOR BID 

IFB-04-ENG-2024 
GWA Project No. 12309 

 
The GUAM WATERWORKS AUTHORITY will receive sealed bids for Deep Wells D-17, Y-15 
and M-4 GAC System for Dieldrin Treatment Construction Project; GWA Project No. 12309. 

 
Bidders are also notified to visit GWA website: http://guamwaterworks.org/bids/ to ensure that all 
addenda to the bid, answers to questions, and reminders communicated are received by all 
bidders throughout the solicitation process. 
 

 
 
     
         MIGUEL C. BORDALLO, P.E. 
      General Manager 
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